
Argyll Action Fan Club
What is Argyll Action Fan Club?
Argyll Action Fan Club (AAFC) is a group of parents from all grades that come together in support of 
Madison-Grant athletic programs. Monies raised in the past have been spent on splitting the cost of 
athletic uniforms, upgrading equipment, adding new equipment used in practices or games, and 
supporting all teams with banners, signs, and team recognitions.

Who can be involved in AAFC?
Anyone is invited to be a member of AAFC. Meetings are held in the high school cafeteria on the third 
Wednesday of each month at 6:00 P.M.

What type of commitment is involved?
Whatever time you are willing to donate to AAFC is appreciated. At no time will you be pressured to 
attend all activities. A group effort is necessary for a successful parent organization.

Further questions:

Contact Ryan Plovick at 765-948-4141. Thanks again for your support of Argyll 
Athletics.

GO ARGYLLS!


